
 

 

 

Nemai Consulting 

P.O. Box 1673 

SUNNINGHILL 

2157 

 

ATT: D. Henning 

RE: MCWAP Phase 1: Declaration by Aquatic Ecological Specialist (Mathew Ross Pr Sci Nat, MSc.) 

 

Dear Mr Henning 

 

This serves to declare that we acted as an independent specialist and that the summary of the 

findings and recommendations from our MCWAP Phase 1 specialist report that was included in the 

Environmental Impact Assessment Report, in accordance with regulation 32(2)(i) of Government 

Notice No. R385, is accurate and a true reflection of our study. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mathew Ross 
(On behalf of EnviRoss CC) 


